MEMORY WALLS in Barn 105 and 106 during Fair 2024


During this 4-H year some of us have said “goodbye” forever to our special equine friends. Traditionally, there are 2 places where you can display pictures and memories of our special horse friends. So, go ahead and start getting together your "Memory" poster for display. They can be as small as 4 x6 and as large as poster size.  4-H members, volunteers and the public will enjoy seeing their pictures and reading about them.  It is good for the grieving process to share what was so special about your horse friend. And there are many in the 4-H family that may know your horse.

 
 They will be displayed in barns 105 and 106 in the center aisle. Post them yourselves at any time during fair. They stick to the wall with lots of duct tape.  Velcro also works. (It gets windy in the barn aisle).  We recommend putting your name and phone number on the back of the poster.  Please  take home on August 29th. 


 





Goodbye also to Lily November 2016

